
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Riverland Elementary School 

World Languages Magnet 
would like to invite all incoming Kindergarteners and  

their parents to join us for an informative session for the 

upcoming 2024-2025 school year. 

Please join us Wednesday, January 30, 2024,  

at 6:00 PM in our school’s cafeteria. 

For more information please call (754) 323-7200. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Riverland Elementary School 

2600 SW 11th Court  

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 


